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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

22/01/2025

MR Robert Scott
7 Malbara CRES
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2024/0492 - 21 A Warili Road FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Sir/Madam
I have two comments relevant to this application:
1. One tree (I think T140) that is located on a neighbouring property 9 Malbara Cres has died
and been removed since this application. Retention of existing trees in the vicinity (mostly in
Lot 7) is therefore of increased importance. I request that the planning committee update their
documents to prevent any mistaken belief that T140 will be retained.
2. Some time has elapsed since submission and myself and other residents are keen to get
an update, particularly with the tree retention plans.




